

Newsletter 8

Friday 9 November, 2018

Some key dates for your diary!

November

Thurs 1 Stay & Play cl.1 Sat 3 Nov Open Morning Mon 5 bonfire Cake Stall Wed 7 CL.4 to Brancaster residential W/b Mon 12 - Anti-Bullvir

W/b Mon 12 - Anti-Bullying Week

Wed 14 Sleeping Beauty Theatre group in school

Fri 16 Children in Need Non-School uniform day

Mon 19 Individual photos Mon 19 Y3 Girls Hockey Fri 23 Books at Breakfast Thurs 29 Stay & Play cl.1 Fri 30 Non Uniform Day bring a Christmas raffle prize **December**

Tues 4 cl.3 and cl.4 Christmas
Nativity 9.30AM & 6PM
Thurs 6 cl.1 and cl.2
Christmas Nativity 9.15 AM
Fri 7 cl.1 and cl.2 Christmas
Nativity 9.15 AM
Fri 7 6PM School Council
Wonderful Winter Fayre
Tue 18 - Christingle
School term ends
Tues 18 - FOWS Christmas
Disco 5.30PM - 8PM
SCHOOL RE-OPENS on
Thursday 3 January 2019





SIAMS OUTSTANDING 2014





The SugarBeat Fundraising Firework event last Sunday raised £525 for the school and £3275 in total for good causes. A big thank you to Delilah's parents Mr & Mrs King for this donation.

Switch off Fortnight 2018

As part of Switch Off Fortnight the school Eco Council would like families to...Make the Switch! A competition will be sent home next week encouraging families to be eco friendly and to make a switch that saves energy over this fortnight. E.g. switching off an electrical appliance left on standby. More details to follow on Monday.

Understanding Your Child's Behaviour

A Solihull Approach Group for Parents and Carers

Would you like to learn more about your child's development? Would you like to understand more about the ways children behave? Do you know why children have temper tantrums or sulk? Would you like to meet other parents or carers with children of a similar age?

We will be running a 10 week course on Wednesday mornings at: The Bungalow, Robert Kett Primary School, Wymondham. **The course will start on 9th January 2019.**

The course is for parents and carers of primary school aged children, and will cover anger, sleep, child development, parenting and more...

The course is free for Wymondham Cluster families. If you are interested in finding out more please pick up a leaflet from Wreningham School office or call/text Tina Bell on 07595 221240 01953 609783 or email mrs.bell@robertkett.net.uk

Friday 23 November the school will be serving bacon sandwiches and coffee in the school hall from 8.10AN

This is open to everyone!

We will open up the library and encourage parents to have time to book with their children. We hope that providing a space in the libr with coffee, tea and a bacon sandwich will help parents to fine two minutes in a busy day to listen to their child read.



Children In Need is next Friday 16 November and is a Nonschool uniform Day. Children can donate 50p and wear their home clothes.